
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                                email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                                      15th September, 2020                                        Term 3  Week 9 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

16th  School Photos 

21st   Athletics  

25th  Last day of the Term 

 

 

OCTOBER 

12th  All pupils & Staff  

return (No pupil free day) 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Last week we had our wonderful Kindergarten students celebrate 100 days of 

school together. They celebrated with cakes, 100 day hats, 100’s and 1000’s 

fairy bread, an agility course, treasure hunt in the sandpit and some writing 

about what they will do when they are 100! Thank you to Mrs Scott for organ-

ising such a wonderful day for our Kinder students.  

 

Tomorrow is our annual school photo day and students are reminded to wear 

full school uniform (not sports uniform). Please return the photo envelope to-

morrow with your child. All students will have an individual photo taken which 

will then be collated into a group picture.  

 

Works are progressing on the sports court at the top of our school play-

ground. Fingers crossed it will be ready next term for our school to utilise. 

This will be such an asset to our school and community. We can’t wait! 

 

On Monday we are holding some Athletics events for our school.  Students 

will need to wear their sports uniform and running shoes. There will be no 

spectators permitted for this due to COVID restrictions. Thank you for being 

so understanding during these difficult times!  

 

We thank the parents who have returned the Directions 2021-2024 survey. 

We have had a disappointing response to this so far, with only a small 

amount returned to school. In order to determine the direction our school will 

move over the next 4 years we greatly appreciate the community’s feedback 

and input. If you need another copy of the survey please contact the office 

and we can organise to have one sent home.  

 

We are currently compiling our Kindergarten packs for new students begin-

ning 2021. If you know of any children yet to enrol or if you have not notified 

us of your intention to enrol your child, please contact the office to discuss 

enrolment options. We are looking at our planning for classes next year and 

number of students. Orientation will be organised differently this year. More 

information on this to follow. 

Have a wonderful week!  

Bronwyn Baker on behalf of Mrs Cathie Glennan 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

ALL ADULTS ARE  NOT TO  

ENTER THE SCHOOL 

GROUNDS UNLESS YOU HAVE 

NOTIFIED THE SCHOOL.  KISS 

AND DROP YOUR CHILD OFF 

AT  YOUR DESIGNATED GATE 

AND RING AHEAD TO MAKE 

AN  APPOINTMENT. 



 

BOOK CLUB 

If you have bought books from the recent book club catalogue and your child HAS NOT brought home their 

books today, could you please the contact the school. Just a reminder please double check to make sure that 

names and classes are on the order sheets. 

100 DAYS OF SCHOOL 

Kindergarten celebrating last week 100 days of learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOAT AWARDS 
K/1— Dominic & Miila 

Year 1 —Trent & Jessie 

2/3—Jetson & David 

3/4—Tamika & Tyson 

5/6—Caitlin & Indee 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

   Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

Lukas in Year 2/3 turns 8 on Sunday 

 

 

 

Next stage on the sports court.  

Road base has been laid.  


